
Greenpeace Africa is looking to rotate audit firms after the current auditors served their 5 
year appointment period. We have branch offices in Senegal, Cameroon, the DRC and 
Kenya with main administrative offices in South Africa. Our year end is 31 December.  

Additional information, including prior audited financial statements, is available online at 
https://www.greenpeace.org/africa/en/about-us-2/ and interested firms can submit their 
proposals to gcombrin@greenpeace.org 

Audit firms will be evaluated based on NGO experience, number and experience of auditors 
on staff, clients on the SUN accounting system, value added services, audit approach 
including the use of CAAT, and their fee estimate breakdown per staff seniority. 

The closing date for submissions is 3 July 2020. 
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